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2nd October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children in 6S have been invited to watch a football match at Oldham Athletic 
Boundary Park for free. The game will be on Saturday 16th November at Boundary 
Park, Furtherwood Road, Oldham, OL1 2PA. 

Mrs Spence (and other members of staff) will meet the children outside of the 
stadium at 2pm. The game will finish at around 5pm and the children will meet you 
outside of the stadium at the same place. This is a fantastic opportunity for your child 
to watch live, local sport. 

We would like to know how many children would be interested in attending. 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Spence 

Year 6 class teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Boundary Park 
Saturday 16th November 2024 

I am expressing interest for my child ________________________ Class: ____ to visit 
Oldham Athletic Football Ground on Saturday 16th November 2024. 

Signed: ____________________  
Date:    ______                          __                           
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